
Principal’s Message – 

“Hope is important because it can make the present moment less difficult to bear. If we believe 

that tomorrow will be better, we can bear a hardship today.”         ~ Thich Nhat Hanh 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers,  

There is no newsletter for May. On behalf of all the staff at Faraday School, we want you to 

know how much we miss seeing your children and all of our families. This is most certainly a 

very unsettling and uncertain time we are currently living in. Each day presents new learning 

and we continue to work together as a school team for the betterment of all of our students. 

Your child will have received their own personal belongings returned back to them from a staff 

member at Faraday School.  We are stronger together than we are apart, and although we are 

all practising social distancing, we are still keeping learning the focus. The teachers have been 

working very hard at learning new ways of teaching on-line and staying as connected as 

possible to your child. Learning is, and will continue to be delivered both virtually, as well as in 

hard copy packages. Teachers are providing learning for your child at their independent levels, 

and the focus is on literacy and numeracy. We want to thank you for working with us to help 

your child do their learning from home. We recognize that this is a very stressful time for many 

families and that you are not teachers. We thank you for your dedication in partnering with us 

for the betterment of your child. 

Please let your child know that we really miss seeing and learning with them, and that we look 

forward to being back together again as a school community as soon as it is safe to do so. 

Be Responsible, Be Respectful, Be Safe. – Remind your child of our Faraday anchors, and that 

we hope they are following them at home too, and being their best selves. 

Please continue to check our school website for updates. Continue to reach out to your child’s 

teacher and call us in the office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Wishing everyone great health. Take care of yourselves and each other. 

Yours in learning,   

Mrs. Cox  

Mrs. Jennifer Cox  

Principal  

 

 


